
 

MEETING DATE:   April 17, 2024   

 

AGENDA ITEM: Discuss and consider approval to adopt and 
implement a voluntary desegregation plan under 
the Magnet Schools Assistance Program Grant 

 

The United States Department of Education Office of Innovation and Improvement requires 
that all schools submit a voluntary desegregation plan as part of the application process for 
Grants under the Magnet Schools Assistance Program.  The District is applying for a new MSAP 
grant. 

The purpose of the grant is to help school districts to implement magnet schools that will 
promote high student academic achievement; promote diversity; reduce, eliminate, or prevent 
minority group and socioeconomic isolation; and, promote a choice of curriculum delivery. 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: I move that the Board adopt and implement the 

attached voluntary desegregation plan under the 
Magnet Schools Assistance Program Grant. 

 

 

 

Matthew Neighbors Ed. D.    Dr. Annette Scott 
Superintendent                Assistant Superintendent of Student Support 
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